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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘diligent.’ 

 

 Reverse Advent Appeal   

 Our annual campaign in 

 support of The Trussell  

 Trust and Newark Food 

 Bank starts on Monday 3 

 December. Click here to  

 find out more about the 

 most needed items.  

 

 Christmas Jumper Day  

 We’ll be celebrating the      

 last day of term (Friday  

 14 December) with a  

 Christmas Jumper Day  

 in aid of the Newark 

 Emmaus Trust. Letters  

 to follow.  

 

 Hockey Tournament .     

Good luck to all our Year      

7s taking part in their first 

competitive fixtures as part 

of the hockey tournament  

 at West Bridgford next  

 week.  

 

 Well done to all students 

from Year 7 and 8 who  

 have been selected to 

 become Suthers School 

 Science Ambassadors.  

 First training session at Kirk 

 Hallam on 5 December.  

 

    

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

BUILDING SET TO START SOON!  

SKYLARK STILL SOARING  
Skylark have again been the top-

performing House over the past 

seven days, banking a brilliant 193 

points. Beacon remain their closest 

rivals but Attenborough are closing 

in on them. Keep up the hard work 

everyone! #ThereAreNoShortcuts  

This week we received the brilliant news that building work on the 

site of our permanent home in Fernwood will begin early in the new 

year.  This long-awaited announcement is of course a really signifi-

cant milestone in the school’s history and means that we can now 

finalise plans for a turnover ceremony to mark the start of this ex-

citing project!   

As many of you will already have seen, the DFE approved the publica-

tion of a joint press release earlier this week which sets out the re-

vised timeline for the completion of the build— our new building will 

be completed by Spring 2020 and whilst this is later than originally 

planned we are now working with the ESFA to determine the best 

short-term temporary arrangements for students, including the new 

Year 7 cohort we look forward to welcoming in September.  We will 

be sharing details about this and all future developments related to 

the new-build in this bulletin every week, so please do keep an eye 

out for updates.   We will also be holding another parent information 

event soon.  In the meantime, you can view this week’s article in the 

Newark Advertiser by clicking here.  

https://newark.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/
https://www.newarkadvertiser.co.uk/news/work-set-to-start-on-new-town-school-next-year-9055573/

